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Parent Concerns about the 

use of Snapchat & Tik Tok 

Recently, you may have seen in the media about the rise in concern over 

the use of Snapchat and Tik Tok. This was because it has now become even 

easier for other users to identify a location. Snapchat has launched a new 

update for their social media app with a new ‘Meet Up’ feature. This 

feature located within the Snapchat section of the app allows for people to 

view your location and get precise directions to you via Google or Apple 

maps without any warning or notifications. Our guidance for parents 

would be to check children’s accounts and ensure the following: 

 Ensure they only have friends added to their account 

 Their account is restricted with the correct settings 

 Their snap map location is set to ‘Only Me’ 

Tik Tok is another social media platform that children are using 

frequently and this also comes with risks and dangers due to its ‘addictive 

appeal.’The posters below provide further information for parents and 

carers.  

You will be aware that both Snapchat and Tik Tok have age restrictions of 

13 + and 12+ but we are aware that children in primary schools have 

these apps on their phones and the potential dangers of information and 

pictures being taken and sent to others is huge. Please continue to monitor 

your children’s phones and other devices to ensure that they are safe at all 

times when online. 
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